
 

To all fans and readers of me and 
@hogwartsavenger’s fanfic for Percy Jackson, here 
is an announcement. So, as some of you know, Lura 
is not joining the new quest. This means that there 
will be no more Lura POVs until the end. There 
may be one in between then and now but it 
depends. Keep reading @hogwartsavenger’s 
amazing work(seriously do!!! She’s awesome!) for 
all the new chapters in the story. From the bottom 
of my heart I want to thank everyone who read 
Lura’s story. This was my first public writing I ever 
did and it was the best. I hope to do more in the 
future. Thank you. Have a great day everyone! 


